Cultural Council Meeting: November 17, 2016 6:30pm Town Hall

In attendance: Christine Fung-A-Fat/Melissa Dognazzi/Lori Gannon/Leeann Hansson/Patty
Corkum/Eileen Pinoos

We welcomed 3 new members: Melissa, Lori & Patty.

The council has started a new online grant process & we discussed how this would work & if
there would be any problems for us as a small council.

We did our Town Survey which is done every 3 years & discussed the results. We only received
back 25 surveys. These were placed all around town in the library/post offices/ churches &
senior center.

Christine explained the grant process & how it worked to the new members.
Eileen reviewed our financials for 2016 & 2017
We started to go over the new 2017 Grants that were received.

Next meeting was scheduled for December 8, 2016



